
 

 

 

 

COVID-19 Update  

 

May 4, 2020 

Dear Friends of the Murieta Equestrian Center:   

With the on-going COVID-19 situation, the Murieta Equestrian Center is closely following 

Federal, State and Local guidelines as well as those outlined by the USEF and other 

equestrian bodies. The facility remains closed at this time with all May shows regretfully 

cancelled and we continue to work closely with show producers on future show dates.  

We are working on protocols for reopening the facility safely in June, and with appropriate 

social distancing requirements implemented.  

The team at Murieta Equestrian Center looks forward to a time when we can welcome you 

back.  Until that time, please visit our website www.murietaequestriancenter.com and 

Facebook for continued updates.   
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